
From: Brent Ferguson [mailto:Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 25 January 2018 3:04 PM 
To: Paul Ryan; 'Legal'; therese.walton@twu.com.au; 'Richard Calver' 

Cc: Chambers - Hamberger SDP 
Subject: RE: Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2010 - part-time employment 

 
 
Dear All, 
 
Ai Group would not oppose the TWU suggested amendment to our proposal. For clarity, the new 
clause 26.4 should provide: 
 

26.4 For all time worked by a full-time or part-time employee on a public holiday, payment must 

be made at the following rates: 

(a) on Good Friday and the Christmas Day holiday—30% of the applicable minimum weekly rate 

specified in clause 13.1(a) plus payment for the work performed in accordance with the designated 

method of payment specified in clause 13. 

(b) on any other holiday—20% of the applicable minimum weekly rate specified in clause 13.1(a), 

plus payment for the work performed in accordance with the designated method of payment 

specified in clause 13. 

An employee must be paid for a minimum of four hours’ work.  

Ai Group would not oppose the TWU’s  additional change to clause 26.5. Although, we note that this 
change is not essential. 
 
Regards, 
 

Brent Ferguson 

National Manager – Workplace Relations Advocacy & Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5530 

M: 0405 448 119 
E: Brent.Ferguson@aigroup.com.au 
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